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E-mail:  Belann@pacificprimary.org   Lynn@pacificprimary.org

Website: www.pacificprimary.org           

September 23, 2009


September 23-25   T-Shirt Sale 
8am-10am & 4pm-6pm 
Saturday, September 26 Yellow Sun School Fall Family Picnic   11am-2pm
Sunday, September 27  10am-1pm 
Bike the Block, a bike themed block party on our block! 

Wednesday, September 30   7pm-9pm

Parent Workshop: How to Choose an Elementary School  
Friday, October 2   Class/Staff Photos at   both sites 9:30am WEAR YOUR T-SHIRTS!
Saturday, October 3   Orange Sun School Fall Family Picnic   11am-2pm
Friday, November 6  6pm-9pm  Book Fair at Books Inc on Van Ness – SAVE THE DATE
____________________________________ 
Fall Family Picnic 
The YSS picnic is this Saturday from 11am-2pm! Bring your picnic, blankets, sand toys and meet us at Chrissy Field in the Presidio. The school will provide popsicles for all.The OSS picnic follows on Saturday, October 3 at the same location. Take the bridge and meet on the first beach – look for the Pacific Primary banner.  Please join us for a fun way to get to know your community.
Bike the Block! 
The entire block in front of our schools will be closed to traffic on Sunday, September 27 from 10am-1pm for a bike themed block party.  There will be activities for children, a free bike service station and safety demonstrations.  Our bike racks are featured on the poster and we are one of the sponsors along with Bike NOPA, the NOPA Neighborhood Association and other bike groups.  Bring your family and bikes for a great event!

T-Shirts Are Here!
Our new shirts and PP gear are here and the T-Shirt committee will be in front of the schools to help you make a purchase.  Many thanks to Sue Rochman and Robin Romdalvik, Polar Bear Maddox’s moms, for chairing the committee and to all the parents who have volunteered to help.

We want all children to have a t-shirt, so please see Belann or Lynn if the price of a t-shirt is prohibitive and we will make sure that your child receives one with complete confidentially. Leave us a note, call or email with your request.  
Wear your shirts every Friday for our folkdance and sing alongs!   We also hope that children and staff will wear PP t-shirts for the class/staff photo on Friday, October 2.
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